




REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Pharr Housing Development Corporation (PHDC) is requesting proposals from 

experienced HUD approved general contractors to provide complete construction 

services for a HUD221 (d)4 and the Texas General Land Office multifamily complex. 

A copy of the Request for Proposals (RFP) packet can be obtained from: 

Pharr Housing Development Corporation 
PHDC 

104 W. Polk Avenue 
Pharr, Texas 78577 

Telephone (956) 787-4217 
noel.deleon@pharrha.org 

The RFP packet can also be downloaded from the Pharr Housing Authority website at: 

https://pharrha.org/request-for-proposals/

Submissions are due no later than 2:00 PM Central Standard Time on October 24, 

2023. 

Late responses will not be accepted. Respondents are urged to allow adequate time for 

package deliveries to comply with deadline. Responses will not be opened or read 

publicly. Any response received after the submission deadline will not be considered 

and returned to sender unopened. Faxes or email submissions will not be accepted. 

The criteria for evaluating the proposals will be based on items set forth in the RFP. An 

award will be made to the most responsive and responsible respondent which, in the 

judgement of PHDC, best meets the current needs and long- term goals of PHDC. Pharr 

Housing Development Corporation reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals 

if it's found to be in the best interest of PHDC. 

Proposal Instructions and Delivery Location 

Provide (1) original bid proposal & (1) USB drive in sealed envelope. All bids shall be delivered to: 

Gonzalez Newell Bender, Inc. 

ATTN: Francisco D. Gonzalez, President & Alejandra Romero, Office Manager 
1630 Lockhill Selma Rd. 
San Antonio, TX 78213 
RE: "RFP for Contractor" 
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